THE LAMER HOTEL COMPANY

GENERAL OFFICE

A.W. STEDHAM, PRESIDENT

SALINA, KANSAS

November 11, 1943.

Dr. Forrest Allen, Kansas University Lawrence Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen;

Further-regarding your speaking at the PTA meeting in Salina November 22--a comfortable room will be awaiting your occupancy at the Lamer Hotel.

We would appreciate you sending a cut or mat of yourself that it may be used in publicity for the meeting.

Judging from the subject of your talk--would you advise us inviting the Junior and Senior boys to be guests at the meeting that evening?

Thanking you, I am

Yours very truly,

mrs aw Stedham

Mrs. A. W. Stedham Program Chairman.